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12 February 2024 

 

DriveLife Limited 

fyi-request-25341-8b0bc9b6@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-14437 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 

Thank you for your email of 6 January 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 

Can you please supply data around the causes of fatal and non-fatal accidents for the 2023 

calendar year. 

This could be summarised, e.g. numbers caused by excessive speed, driver error etc. 

If you could deliver this information in an Excel spreadsheet, that would be very helpful. 

 

Please refer to the attached spreadsheet for the information requested.  

 

In line with NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi (NZTA) policy, this response will soon be published on 

our website, with personal information removed. 

 

If you would like to discuss this reply with NZTA, please contact us by email to 

official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Galina Mitchelhill 

Senior Manager, Research and Analytics 


